Feedback sought on signage
for Rubicon trail

Off-highway vehicle enthusiasts and interested members of the
public may give input regarding sign content for the McKinney
Rubicon kiosk at a meeting Sept. 22.

It will be from 1-4pm at the U.S. Forest Service office in
South Lake Tahoe, 35 College Drive.

For more information about the meeting, contact Mike Gabor
530.543.2642 or emailmgabor@fs.fed.us.
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